## APPENDIX Sh

## **Lucy Corrie**

From:

**Sent:** 14 June 2025 02:34

To:

Lucy Corrie

Cc:

pspo; Jane Barker

Subject:

Re: MSDC - Voluntary Code of Conduct letter -Saint Hill Road, East Grinstead

Dear Lucy,

Thank you for your (and Mid Sussex District Council's) efforts to review all the evidence, hear our concerns and put together an agreement that is agreeable to everybody involved. It is greatly appreciated, and I would be more than happy to agree to the code of conduct you attached.

Please do let me know when you have any further details on next steps and when to expect this to be put to the Cabinet for a vote.

Many thanks



On 13 Jun 2025, at 15:33, Lucy Corrie < Lucy.Corrie@midsussex.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear all,

Please find attached a further voluntary code of conduct letter offered by this Council dated today.

The deadline for responses is 4pm on Wednesday 18th June.

Kind Regards,

Lucy

Lucy Corrie
Assistant Director – Communities
Mid Sussex District Council
01444 477 028
07702 518616
lucy.corrie@midsussex.gov.uk
www.midsussex.gov.uk

Working together for a better Mid Sussex <image001.png>

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended